
 

 

 
 
Lausanne, November 12th, 2021 
 
 
To: AIBA National Federations 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Secretaries General, dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

In preparation of the upcoming AIBA Extraordinary Congress, and in accordance 

with AIBA Constitution, we are sending the following documents for your review: 

 

1. Congress Agenda approved by AIBA Board of Directors  

2. Draft of amendments to AIBA Constitution  

3. Presentation of Constitutional revisions 

 

We take the opportunity to remind you that the Congress of December 12th, 2021, 
will be held in online format via Zoom platform. All AIBA eligible National federations 
delegates will receive guidelines on how to connect in due time. 
 
Should you have any query or comment with respect to the draft amendments to the 
AIBA Constitution, please feel free to inform the AIBA Head Office. In order to 
ensure a smooth and efficient running of the Congress meeting, we would be very 
grateful if you could send such queries or comments, if any, no later than on 
November 29th, 2021. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact AIBA Head Office at 
congress@aiba.org 
 

We very much look forward to delivering a successful Congress event for a better 

AIBA future. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Umar Kremlev 
President of the International Boxing Association (AIBA) 
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